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PEESIDENT SECRETARY
KEN CREGAN MICHAEL MOORE

GENERAL MEETING

TUESDAY 24th NOVEMBER

ST JOHNS CHURCH HALL
BEECROFT ROAD, BEECROFT

8 pm

This is our end-of-year meeting which traditionally is of an
informal nature. This year it will take the form of a

MEMORABILIA EVENING

A spokesman of Hornsby Shire Council will speak about the history of
Beecroft and Cheltenham from the Councils viewpeoint and Helen Barker

and Catherine Bartho will represent the Beecroft Cheltenham History
Group.

Residents are invited to bring along photographs, documents, plans
or any memcorabilia items which relate to the Beecroft-Cheltenham

area of bygone days. These can be displayed and/or spoken about
during the esvening.

So rummage through those drawers, cupboards and garages and bring
along anything you consider may be of interest.
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ANNUAL GEMERAL MEETING

The twenty ninth Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday,
23rd February, 1993, Bulletin 1-93 will contain further details.

HOUSING AND PLANNING REVISION

Statements mads at the Trust August General Meeting by Mr Sean
0'Toole, Assistant Director, N.S.W. Department of Planning, were
welcomed by the Trust.

Eastwocod, Epping, Cheltenham, Beecroft and Pennant Hills have been
removed from the list of 47 railway stations classified as under
utilized.

This means that the areas within one kilometre of these stations
are no longer under consideration for rezoning.

NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH

& recent survey of residential properties in the PH/2 Neighbourhood
Watch area revealed that approximately 26% of properties had been
sold over the last six years.

If this statistic is typical of the entire Beecroft-Cheltenham area
there is a distinct possibility that many households are not
participating in Neighbourhood Watch,

If you are not involved in this very effective self and community
help scheme, contaet your local cocrdinator.

A phone call to Pennant Hills Police, 4843010, will identify your
area coordinator.
MEMBERSHIP

Trust memberships will be due for renewal from lst January, 1993.

In the past some members have been confused as to their membership
status and have either allowed their memberships to lapse or have
paid their subscriptions more than once.

If you receive this Bulletin through the mail, our records indicate
you to be financial. Please contact us if you do not agree with
our records.

The first Bulletin posted to financial members in 1993 will contain
a separate membership slip for your convenience which will indicate
your membership status.




